
 

         

                                           Student: ___________________________  

 

                                                       Teacher: ___________________________ 
 

                

 

Parent Consent Form 

College Entrance Assessments 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Due to the cancellation of the spring 2020 school day SAT your twelfth grade student has the 

opportunity to take the SAT® in the fall of 2020. The test is being funded by the State so there 

will be no cost to you.  The test will be administered during the school day (Wednesday 

October 14, 2020) and the results can be used for admission to many colleges and universities.  

Please check the box beside your choice, sign and date the bottom of the form and return the 

signed form in the self-addressed envelope to TL Hanna attn.: Courtney Hill. 

 

Check Only 

One Box 
College Entrance Assessments 

 

 

SAT - I want my son/daughter to take the SAT for free OR 

 

(Even if your student is attending the A5VirtualAcademy plans will be made 

for students to be tested on campus) 

 

 

 

Even though administration of the SAT to my son/daughter is free, we are 

not interested in participating in one of these tests at this time.  
 

 

 

 

Name of Parent or Guardian (Please print): __________________________________________ 

 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

Relationship to Student: _______________________________    Date: ____________________ 

 

 

Please return this form to your child’s school no later than Friday October 2nd. 

 


